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November 18, 2015

via RESS e-filing — signed original to follow by courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Review of Miscellaneous Rates and Charges — Toronto Hydro’s Nominee for the Pole
Attachments Working Group (PAWG)
OEB File No. EB-2015-0304

Pursuant to the OEB’s November 5, 2015 letter announcing the above-referenced consultation, Toronto
Hydro hereby requests to participate in the PAWG. Toronto Hydro is the largest municipally-owned
LDC in Ontario, and has been an active participant in wireline and wireless attachment matters in recent
years.

Toronto Hydro would like to nominate Nicole Brown, Manager of Commercial Services, to be
considered as its representative in the PAWG. Nicole is in-house legal counsel at Toronto Hydro and
regularly advises on operational and legal matters pertaining to third-party attachments on Toronto
Hydro’s poles. In this capacity, and with Toronto Hydro’s experience with pole attachments more
generally, Nicole would be a valuable asset to the PAWG and hereby recommend her for your
consideration as such.



Should Nicole be chosen to as part of PAWG, please address all relevant correspondence to:

Ms. Nicole Brown

Manager, Commercial Services
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
14 Carlton St, 8th Floor

Toronto, ON M5B1K5
nbrown@torontohydro.com
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

Toronto Hydro will not be seeking an award of costs in this proceeding.

Thank you for your consideration and we look forward to future work on this matter.

Sincerely,
[original signed by]

Andrew J. Sasso

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com
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